
UPDATE Bramhall & Cheadle Hulme South Area Committee 20/04/2023 
 
The Officer introduced the application. 
 
Cllr Bagnall requested that the Officer clarify why the application was previously 
deferred. This was explained by the Officer. 
 
Cllr Wyatt requested that the Officer clarifies the position of the access to the site. 
This was indicated by the Officer. 
 
It was agreed by members that the application is referred to Planning & 
Highways Regulation Committee with a recommendation to approve. 
 

 


